
 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

Attn: Technical director 

 

 

 
Deres ref/Your ref Vår ref/Our ref Dato/Date 

  21. April 2016 

 

 

Subject: Last Time Buy ( LTB ) of spares and End of Life Notification ( EOL ) – KM-2 

 
 

Dear valued customer, 

 

 

The intent of this letter is to inform you of the Kongsberg Maritime decision to obsolete all support of the 

product KM-2 after August 1 2016. KM-2 was introduced 1984 and delivered until 2003. After more than 

30 years since the introduction Kongsberg Maritime has seen a significant decline in demand for spare 

parts.    

 

Therefore it has been decided to issue an EOL notification for support of alarm system KM-2. Customers 

that may want to place a last time order for spare parts components are requested to do so at latest June 1 

2016. 

 

Being aware of the difficult situation an obsolete system may cause, Kongsberg Maritime has developed 

replacement systems based on new technology. By using the knowledge from an obsolete system, we are 

able to transfer parameters and databases directly into a replacement system. The existing cabling might 

for the most part be reused.  

 

We offer replacement systems for installation on relatively short notice at reasonable prices 

 

Options: 

 Total retrofit of the whole system to K-Chief 600. 

 

Please contact Customer Support for more information on either mail: km.support@kongsberg.com or 

phone: +47 33032407. 
 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Vidar Undem 

Product Manager Integrated Automation 

KONGSBERG MARITIME AS 

Merchant Marine – Horten 


